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Antilles Gold Limited (ASX: AAU) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Antilles Gold Limited (‘AAU’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of AAU, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 1 August 2022 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 
Angel He 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



 

 

28 July 2022 

 

 

 

Ms Angel He 

Adviser, Listing Compliance 

Australian Stock Exchange 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

By email: tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au 

 

 

Dear Angel, 

 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 

 

Antilles Gold Limited (“Antilles Gold” or the “Company”) (ASX: AAU, OTCQB: ANTMF) requests that 

a trading halt be placed on the Company’s securities listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) 

effective immediately pending the release of an announcement in relation to a capital raising. In accordance 

with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company provides the following information: 

 

(a) The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until an announcement is made before the 

commencement of trade on Monday, 1 August 2022; and 

 

(b) The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

The Company will welcome the participation of new professional, sophisticated and institutional investors as 

well as qualifying existing shareholders. Interested parties should contact the Company on the below details: 

 

Email:pamelabardsley@antillesgold.net 

Telephone: (02) 4861 1740 

 

 

On behalf of the Board 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pamela Bardsley 

Company Secretary 
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